Important information: COVID-19 and your Chiropractic Care

As all of us work to limit the spread and impact of COVID-19 on our community, we at Practice Name want you to know that your health and safety are our priority. 

We are carefully listening to the guidance being provided by local and national leaders and health authorities to keep our patients, staff, and community safe and healthy, while minimizing disruptions to the chiropractic care you and your family need. 

At Practice Name, we will remain open to serve the needs of you and your family during this time. However, we will be taking advanced precautions to keep our environment safe to patients and staff and we ask for you to become more informed about COVID-19. We have attached a brief synopsis on COVID-19 to help you understand this pandemic. 
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